
 

 

NEWSLETTER 14th SEPTEMBER 2018 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

TERM 1 
 

Week 3 
 
 

Monday 17th Sept 
Sharks Forest School 
 

Tuesday 18th Sept 
 

Wed 19th Sept 
3–4:30pm Hi 5 Gym Club 
4:30-5:30pm Hi 5  
Multisports Club 
 

Thurs 20th Sept 
 

Fri 21st Sept 
Jeans for Genes Day 
2:30pm Celebration  
Assembly  
 
 

Week 4 
 
 
 

Monday 24th Sept 
Sharks Forest School 
 

Tuesday 25th Sept 
 

Wed 26th Sept 
3–4:30pm Hi 5 Gym Club 
4:30-5:30pm Hi 5  
Multisports Club 
 

Thurs 27th Sept 
 

Fri 28th Sept 
2:00pm Celebration  
Assembly 
2.30pm: Governors 
Tea Party   
 
Sat 29th Sept 
10—12:30 Macmillan 
Coffee Morning 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
 

e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Just a little note... 

Mrs Day will be absent from school next week as she is having a simple routine  
procedure which will require some recovery time.   

If there are any issues, please contact Mrs Tee or Mr Wells.  Thank you.   

Bikeability  

Group 1 of Year 5 have began the 

week enjoying a 2 day Bikeability 

course.  They have been learning key 

road awareness and road safety  

practices.  Well done all. 
 

Group 2 will be participating in the 

same course on the 4th & 5th  

October.  Children in this group will 

be reminded of details nearer the 

time.  

Japanese Visitors 

We have been fortunate to have had Japanese visitors this week 

who have worked with all of the classes.  They have explored   

 Japanese culture in a range of creative ways. 

If you would like to learn more about what the children have been up to 

please look at the Japan Institute’s website at  http://www.japan21.org 

BREAKFAST CLUB 
Did you know that Burgoyne Heights   

Pre-School run a breakfast club every  

morning and that the children from Guston 

School are able to attend.  If you are  

interested please call Amanda or Sharon 

on 01304 219319 or email  

burgoynepreschool@btconnect.com  

to make an enquiry. 

Forest Schools  

We have been fortunate to secure 

Pete Evan to run our forest school 

programme on Mondays again this 

year.  A huge thank you must go to 

FOGS for part funding this. 

The programme will be a rolling one 

beginning with Sharks class in Term 1. 
 

Other classes will be  

notified ahead of them 

starting. 

 

HOUSE POINTS:HOUSE POINTS:  
Term 1Term 1  

  

Connaught:  45Connaught:  45  
Redoubt:       41Redoubt:       41  
Burgoyne:    39Burgoyne:    39  
Kearsney:    37 Kearsney:    37   

WRITER OF THE WEEK 
The nominations this week are: Zoya, Eli, Previch,  

Ruby G & Keona. 

 The winner this week is:   ZOYA!! 
 

Please turn over to read her work. 

http://www.japan21.org/

